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Dear Friends and family, 
A lot of "water has passed under the bridge" since we last communicated with you!  We're 
back for a few months in Sweden, getting a lot of needed medical tests and treatments. All 
of them, so far, with very positive results.  And, the reports from the Amazon (Colombia, 
Peru & Brazil), are all very encouraging! We are so blessed to have such a gifted and 
anointed young couple, with their adorable cute little daughters, to coordinate and minister 
the Mercy Air efforts to reach the still Un-reached. 
The plan for us is to be back in the USA by the end of December, the Lord willing!  We're 
in a 'bind' here as we've been given notice of that we'll have to terminate the renting of the 
apartment, leaving us with a situation of stress to put what we have in storage before 
travel. Thanks for your prayers!  Also, we need to resolve a situation in Titusville, where 
we have a mobile home that needed a new roof and we need to come up with about 
$11,000 to pay that off.  We appreciate your prayers, as always, and join you in believing, 
knowing that God has not forgotten anyone of you and or us!  Praise the Lord!
As in the rest of the world, Sweden is turning more and more evil and dangerous (as The 
Bible talks about will happen before the Lord Jesus returns for His Bride), we His Bride 
need to 'have oil in our lamps' to be ready for the rapture !! Let's bring as many as possible 
with us HOME!

Thank YOU for all You have done and are doing for us and the 
life-long ministry (since January 1967 in Kenya) we by His grace 
have been blessed to partake in. May God bless you and, we look 
forward to seeing you again, soon, either here or in the Air!!

Barbro & Roland

Barbro and our doctor
Brittany in Titusville


